
Oh, happy June everyone! Hope everyone is having a wonderful start of the summer, 
don't forget to wear sunscreen! 

The summer reading program is a go! We will be starting June 26th at 11 A.M. There will be 
cookies and lemonade provided for a snack. There is going to be a lot of painting and 
crafting, so parents please send your kids with clothes that is ok to get paint on. This is 
going to be a 6-week program, and I even have some fun things for teen and adults. If you 
would like to help out, I am very happy to have any help. Even if it is donating the cookies 
for that day! 

The Lego Guy is coming in July on the 10th; he will be here at 10 A.M to show kids the 
history of Legos as well as show his collection off and to have kids build some things 
out of his Legos he brings. I am so excited to see who all comes and what they 
create. 

The Froid Book club will be meeting on the 25th of June at 11 am here at the library. 
The new book that they will be reading is “The Personal Librarian” by Marie Benedict. 

What have I been reading? So, I am reading like 3 different books, and it is so hard 
to even pick one to talk about. So, I’ll give you my honest opinion about all three that 
I am reading. First the Bridgerton series by Julia Quinn. If you are looking for a fun 
quirky romance based out of the 1800's, pick this series up. I love how this made me 
laugh out loud and fall in love with the characters. The second is Crave series by 
Tracey Wolff. So, this book series is just a fun fantasy book. it has so many different 
characters. Vampires, werewolves, dragons, witches, and gargoyles because why not 
write about all of them that are co-existing. It is full of twist and turns that surprise 
me, but I thoroughly enjoy it. And the third is called the Hannah Swensen Mysteries. 
This is a fun little murder mystery series that is about 30 books long but a quick 
read. You follow Hannah who opened her own cookie shop in her hometown of Lake 
Eden, Minesota. She seems to be able to help solve murders that are happening 
around her town. While she is doing this, she is also trying to avoid her mom trying to 
set her up with every eligible bachelor in town. But it is ok, she has her pet cat 
Moishe to help her keep her sane.  

Thank you so much for all your support! I can’t wait to see how much fun we are 
going to have this summer! 

Cheyenne Heller- Town Librarian 



 


